
Dear Commissioners, 

I am petitioning to intervene in the matter of the Emergency Order issued March 7,2018 to Sunoco 

Pipeline L. P. a/k/a Energy Transfer Partners (PUC Docket no. P-2018-3000281). As Founder of Berks Gas 

Truth, a grassroots organization opposed to shale gas development, I have worked with groups across 

the state opposed to the Mariner East projects and reside in one of the counties that has been adversely 

impacted by both ME1 and ME2. For those reasons, I am eligible to intervene and my intervention is 

appropriate.  

Respectfully, 

Karen Feridun 

Founder,  Berks Gas Truth 

260 East Main Street 

Kutztown, PA 19530 

Karen.feridun@gmail.com 


